Atheros Communications

Company
5480 Great America Parkway
Santa Clara, CA 95054
t +1 408.773.5200

Date: 2007/03/14

GENERAL DECLARATION

We, Atheros Communications Company declares that device does not
have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” while applying for the follow
product.

FCC ID: PPD-AR5BCB-00055

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t
hesitate to contact us. Thank you!

/ / @Qf LHT

Yan Zheng / Manager of Reference Design testing
Atheros Communications Company

TEL: 011-408-720-5511

E-Mail Address: yzheng@atheros.com



